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MOST URGENT 

PRESS NOTE 

Due to interconnection works in 1000 mm dia Bawana water main emanating from 
Bawana WTP, the water supply in the following areas shall remain affected from the 
morning of 16.10.2024 (10:00 AM) to morning of 17.10.2024 (04:00 AM) i.e. 18 hours 
in the following command areas of Bawana area: - 

 
Bawana Village and surrounding colonies, Sultanpur Dabas village, Pooth Khurd 

village, Barwala village, Majra Dabas village, Chandpur village, area under ward 35 
Kanjhawala and ward 36 Rani Khera etc. and their adjoining areas. 
 

The residents are advised to store sufficient quantity of water in advance as per 
their requirement during the shutdown period.  Therefore, public is advised to make 
judicious use of water. 

 
Water supply through tankers will be available on request from the following 

water emergencies control rooms: -  
 

Holambi Kalan:-                                    011-27700231, 27700789 

Paschim Vihar:-                                   011-25281197, 28542057 

 
Inconvenience to the public is regretted. 

*********** 
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“STOP CORONA; Wear Mask, Follow Physical Distancing, Maintain Hand Hygiene” 

 
 


